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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 11:21 AM
To: 'Chase Settle'; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; rflores@blm.gov
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Sampling Notification (Grid Iron BLI Federal #3_2RP-5137)
Attachments: (C-141 Final) GridIronBLIFederal3_2RP-5137 4.17.19.pdf

Grid Iron BLI Federal #3-2RP-5137 
 
 
Mr. Settle, 
OCD has received your final C-141 and closure request for Grid Iron BLI Federal #3-2RP-5137, thank you. This closure is 
approved. Regards, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II  
811 S First St. Artesia  
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any 
other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 

From: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 1:44 PM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD 
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; rflores@blm.gov 
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Sampling Notification (Grid Iron BLI Federal #3_2RP-5137) 
 
All, 
 
I will be conducting further confirmation sampling at the Grid Iron BLI Federal #3 on Tuesday, February 5, 2019.  I 
anticipate to begin sampling at 7:00 a.m.  I currently have a contractor excavating one area to a deeper depth, and will 
sample once that is complete. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Chase Settle, M.S. 
Rep Safety & Environmental II 
 
EOG Resources 
105 S. 4th Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-4171 (Office) 
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575-703-6537 (Cell) 

 
 


